Issue 6 Page 1

22.5.20

29th May Mrs Tervit

30th May

HAVE A GREAT DAY!

Birthdays

27th May Lily W

Bella

Bede's Happy News!

Dear St Bede's family,

We hope you are all well and staying safe indoors. We just have some messages from everyone for you this week as we look towards half term. But remember, we are stillsharing lots of ideas on our Twitter account **@StBedeSacriston** so please keep checking this. Also our Twitter account can be seen on the home page of our website which is at

www.stbedessacriston.co.uk if you do not have a twitter account.

We are still uploading lots of new resources to our website every week . This is on our website in 'curriculum and classes' on a new page called 'home learning.' If you have any suggestions of work that you may like to help or that you have particularly enjoyed, please do let us know. We have our parent/ teacher e-mail address so you can share your lovely work with your teacher, ask any questions you may have or simply say hi! The e-mail address is stbedesrcvaparents@durhaml Mrs Alderson at

st.bedes.rc.sacriston@durh amlearning net If you have a safeguarding concern, please teléphone 03000267979 or e-mail Mrs Alderson via the confidential office e-mail address.

Thank you to parents for your continued support in these difficult times

Tread carefully,

Mrs Alderson and the staff

Hi Class 4.

I can't believe that it has been 6 weeks since Easter, and we are now at our half term holiday!

Hope you are all keeping yourselves busy, having fun and learning new skills.

It is now time for a home learning break, so relax and have fun with your families.

Miss you all, take care and stay safe.

Mrs Maitland



Hi all,

I hope you all have lovely half term break and make the most of the lovely weather. I Miss you all and I can't wait to see you all again when it's safe

Love Miss Mason



RECEPTION

Hello Class 1 ,How are you all doing? I really hope that you are having lots of fun outside in the sunshine. The weather is gorgeous and it looks like it will be fine all of half term week. I think I will be able to do lots of work in my garden. Or maybe just sit out in the sunshine and read some books. I hope you are all still reading ever'y day. Remember how important that is!! I bet you will have grown so much over these last few months. I will hardly be able to recognise you when I see you again!

I can't wait to see my Class 1 family.

Lots of love from Mrs Spratt



Hello everyone, I am missing you all so much. Have a great half term I hope the weather stays nice so we can all be outside, enjoying the sunshine! Stay safe. Love Miss Armstrong."



Hello Class 3! I hope you are all well and have been outside enjoying the sunshine. Freddie and I have been busy in the garden watering plants, playing on the swing and looking for bugs. Have a wonderful half term - keep enjoying being outside, reading, playing and spending time with your family. I miss you all very much. I can't wait to see you at some point soon and hear all about what you have been up to at home!

Mrs Cronin x

As we end week 9 in lockdown, it's almost like We have all adapted to a very different way of life, and our daily and weekly routines are very different to what they once were. It's still not clear when you'll all be returning to school but please know, you are still very missed and I miss seeing your smiling faces and just wanted to say I hope you have a lovely half term stay safe until we meet again! Mrs Luke



Hello Class1

I hope you are all keeping safe and well!

We have had some lovely weather and I hope you and your family have made the most of it.

Next week is the Half Term holidays, yey!

Please have a good rest as you have been working so hard at home.

We have loved talking to you all on the phone and receiving your emails.

We miss you and can't wait to see you soon, when it's safe to do so.

Love from Mrs Penfold

Hello Class 3

I really thought we would have all been back together by now but it seems our home learning adventure will continue for a little while longer. I am working on a new 'home learning project' for you and it will be ready to collect after the half term holidays. Let's take some time off over the half term, you have all worked really hard and I have been so impressed with your efforts. I plan to spend my time off having a camping holiday in the back garden with my family. I miss you all so much and can't wait to see you all again. Until then stay happy, healthy and most importantly...HAVE FUN!!



Hello Class 2

I am so pleased to see how hard you are all working at home, thank you so much for all of your messages and pictures. I don't think I have given you so many Silver cards before! You are keeping Mrs Maitland very busy sending out certificates, so congratulations to anyone who has had one for their reading or Lexia. What we all need now is a little break, as next week is half term. We shall all keep our fingers crossed that the weather continues to stay fine and dry. I will be spending the time catching up with reading some of my favourite books and I have discovered that I really quite enjoy making scones and cakes! One of my favourite celebrations in the Church's year is at the end of the holiday - the feast of Pentecost. It was when the Apostles were filled with the Holy Spirit and went out to spread God's love to the whole world. Maybe that is something you can try and do for your family and friends this holiday.

Keep safe and well,

Mrs Holtham

We hope everyone has a happy and safe half term. Please love and take care of your families, we miss you all and think about you all a lot.

Take care

Mrs Daynes and Mrs Brady

Hello Class 4

I am missing you all so much and hope that you are all safe and well. Lots of you have been emailing me examples of the wonderful work you have been doing at home and I am so proud of you all! Please keep the emails coming as I love to hear from you.

Next week we are on holiday so it is very important that you use that time to relax and have fun.

I am wishing you all a lovely break.

Take care and stay safe

Love Mrs Jones xxx

Class 2

Hope you're all keeping safe and enjoying the lovely sunshine. I have been on some very long walks with my family. Hope to se you all soon. I miss you all, love Mrs Ord



Issue 6